
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Pfizer Inc. 
275 North Field Drive 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 
 
 
April 13, 2021 
 

          April 2021 

 
 

Product Discontinuation Notification 
 
 
 

The product’s NDC listed below has been discontinued and is no longer available for 
sale from Pfizer Hospital.  
 
Please note that provided below are the last lots sold and expiration dates as a general 
guideline to expected shelf life. You may have other lots in your inventory as well, and 
expiration information should govern your actions. 
 
 

NDC Number Product Description 
Package 

Size 
Last Lots 
Shipped 

Last Lots 
Exp Date 

Last Date 
Shipped 

00009-0233-44 
Bacitracin for Injection, USP  

50,000 Units Amerinet Vial 1's 
48 x 1 

  DJ2607 
  CY4169 

01/31/2022 
01/31/2022  

04/05/2021 

 
 
Should you have any questions, contact Customer Service at 1.844.646.4398. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pfizer Hospital 

 

 

 


